
 
From: Magellan Healthcare 
Subject: Youth Empowerment Services Request for Proposal 
posted 
 
Attention: Youth Empowerment Services (YES) Request for Proposal (RFP) 
posted by IDHW. 
 
Magellan is communicating with you on behalf of the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare 
(IDHW) to inform you that the Request for Proposal (RFP) for Youth Empowerment Services (YES) 
Advocacy, Education, and Support was posted to IPRO on April 7, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
The RFP number is BRFP2501 / IPRO RFP881.  
 
At this time, the Department is in a blackout period and is unable to discuss the RFP further. This 
ensures all interested parties have an equal opportunity to respond. Please direct any questions to 
the assigned Contracts and Procurements Officer, Signe Jensen (signe.jensen@dhw.idaho.gov). 
 
We encourage you to share this opportunity with colleagues and organizations that are passionate 
about supporting Idaho’s children’s mental health system of care through advocacy, education, 
and support. 
 
Access the RFP directly here: YES RFP on IPRO 
(Note: If the link does not open, you may also search for RFP number BRFP2501 / RFP881 on the 
IPRO portal.) 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in serving Idaho’s youth, 
 
Emily Miller 
 
Human Services Program Specialist 
Division of Behavioral Health 
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